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        July 6, 2023 

 

NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF DIRECTOR’S RULE(S) 

 

The Director of the Department of Construction and Inspections (SDCI) has promulgated 

the following Rulings: 
 
 

Director's Rule 7-2023 Designation of Tier 2 Trees 

 

Director's Rule 8-2023 Payment in lieu of tree replacement pursuant to the Tree 

Protection Code 

 

Authority for promulgation of such rule(s) is found in Section 3.06.040 of the Seattle 

Municipal Code (SMC).  Rules are processed according to the Administrative Procedures 

contained in Section 3.02.030 of the Seattle Municipal Code. 

 
INFORMATION AVAILABLE:  

Chanda Emery 

206-233-2527 

Chanda.Emery@seattle.gov  

 

 
HOW TO COMMENT:  

Written comments on the proposed adoption may be submitted through July 21, 2023 to:  

 

SCI_DRulesComments@seattle.gov   

 

Or Director, Department of Construction and Inspections  

700 5th Avenue, Suite 2000 

P.O. Box 34019 

Seattle, Washington 98124-4019 

 

 

NOTE TO LAND USE INFORMATION BULLETIN PUBLISHERS 

 

Please publish on or before July 6, 2023 

For further information,  

contact Hillarie Lee at 206-503-5710 
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